
MEDIA ADVISORY
February 27, 2008

Southern Nevada Health District to issue patient notifications

WHO The Southern Nevada Health District and the Nevada State Health
Division/Bureau of Licensure and Certification.

WHAT The Southern Nevada Health District and its partners will hold a news
conference to discuss a large-scale patient notification in relation to an
investigation.

WHEN 1 p.m., Wednesday, February 27, 2008

WHERE Southern Nevada Health District
Auditorium
625 Shadow Lane
Las Vegas, NV 89106
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